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HB 7049 proposes a luxury tax on Oregonians. Oregonians have repeatedly voted 

down a sales tax. In addition to being unwanted, in its current state, this bill does not 

specify at what point an item begins to be considered a "luxury." Legislators would be 

free to lower the price point at will. Oregon currently has record revenues. Rather 

than gathering additional taxes, Oregon should be using her current money wisely. 

 

Please vote no on HB 7049. 


